| am an Oregon motorcyclist, and respectfully request your YES vote on Senate Bill 574. This change in law would help safety and
usefulness of motorcycles and their passengers, and bring us in line with most other countries in treatment of motorcycles in traffic.
Encouraging motorcycles would have a great effect on quality of life for all road users.



